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From: EDPB Secretariat
Sent: 10 June 2020 17:31
To:

EDPB Secretariat;  

Cc: EDPB Secretariat; 
Subject: [SOCM] For your information: Plenary's adoption of EDPB letter on TikTok 
Attachments: EDPB_Letter_OUT2020-0053_MEP Körner.docx

Dear members of the SOCM ESG,  
 
I hope that this email finds you all well.  
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We would like to inform you of the plenary's adoption, during its meeting yesterday, of the EDPB letter response to 
the MEP Mr Körner on TikTok data protection practices.  
 
Please find attached as well as in Confluence the last version of the letter as adopted.  
 
We remain at your disposal for any additional information.  
 
Best regards,  
 
For the Secretariat 
 

 

European Data Protection Board  

 
Postal address: Rue Wiertz 60, B-1047 Brussels  
Office address: Rue Montoyer 30, B-1000 Brussels  

 edpb.europa.eu  

This email (and any attachment) may contain information that is internal or confidential. 
Unauthorised access, use or other processing is not permitted. If you are not the intended 
recipient please inform the sender by reply and then delete all copies. Emails are not secure as 
they can be intercepted, amended, and infected with viruses. The EDPB therefore cannot 
guarantee the security of correspondence by email.  

 
 
 
 
 
 




